
SCIENCE NEWS
Hello Students and Parents,

We will continue to explore:

How do lights interact with 

objects?

Is an object transparent, 

translucent, or opaque?

How is light reflected from a 

mirror?

How is sound produced and 

changed?

How can sound and light be used 

to communicate?

~Ms. Rodgers

Hello Parents/Guardians,

Please continue to remind

your child daily of our

expected class and school

expectations and to take

more responsibility for

their education. Also, make

sure your child practices

their reading and math

skills by going on Lexia Core 5 

and Dreambox AT HOME. 

Utilizing these programs at 

home will help to increase

their time usage which is

needed for success in 

Reading and Math. ~4TH Grade Teachers
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ELA NEWS
We will be working on Unit 4 

Week 1 this week in Reading. 

Homework (Reading Log, Vocabulary and 

Spelling) is due on Friday. As we 

are preparing for the GMA,it is 

important that you child is 

reading for at least 20 minutes 

a day at home. Thank you for 

your support, 

~Mrs. Allen 

SOCIAL STUDIES NEWS
We will continue on with Unit 3, 

Challenges of a New Nation. This unit will 

focus on how the beliefs and ideals of the 

individuals, groups, and institutions that made up our 

newly formed nation, in regards to the 

distribution of power within a society, led to 

conflict and change during the framing of the 

Constitution. This unit will also look at 

how location played a role in the beliefs and 

ideals of the populations of the individual 

states, fueling the debate over many of the 

major issues at the Constitutional Convention.

We will be TESTING tomorrow on Unit 2 Physical 

and Man~made Features of the United States. A 

study guide was sent home on Friday.

Jan.18. Thanks for your help!                                                                                                

~Mrs.Woods

~

Mrs. Woods

MATH NEWS
Hello Parents! 

This week in Math we are taking a test on Fractions. The test will include 

adding, subtracting, and multiplying fractions and mixed numbers. A study guide

will be sent home on Tuesday and we will review it in class on Wednesday. 

The test will be given on Thursday. Please go over the study guide with your 

child so that they will be well prepared for the test. 

Thank you for all that you do!                            

~Mrs. Cooks


